
LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Want safer roads? Public Works Dept. needs your feedback | Moraga

file:///C/...s/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1605/pdf/Want-safer-roads-Public-Works-Dept-needs-your-feedback.html[4/26/2022 4:36:36 PM]

Published April 27th, 2022

Want safer roads? Public Works Dept. needs your
feedback
By Vera Kochan
The state of California is required by the Federal Highway Administration to have a Strategic Highway Safety
Plan aimed at reducing traffic accident fatalities and serious injuries on its public roads.
In order for Moraga to qualify for federal grants, the town has hired TJKM Transportation Consultants to
develop a Local Roadway Safety Plan. Community input is important for the project's success. The Public
Works Department has set up a link on the town's website for residents to provide feedback related to traffic
safety issues. Examples are: drivers often speed along this road segment; cars don't stop at this stop sign;
please add bike lanes here; and crossing the street is difficult at this intersection.
To provide your own feedback visit: www.moraga.ca.us/515/Local-Roadway-Safety-Plan.
Please submit your feedback by May 31.

Reach the reporter at: vera@lamorindaweekly.com

back 

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA

file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:vera@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1605/Want-safer-roads-Public-Works-Dept-needs-your-feedback.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Want safer roads? Public Works Dept. needs your feedback | Moraga


